Commissioner Tina-Marie Schultz 910 Gallberry Court, Bunnell, FL 32110 tmsvirgo@gmail.com 386-237-1805

2-24-2025

Dear Mayor Robinson,

It has been an honor and a pleasure serving as a City of Bunnell Commissioner under your leadership. I believe that I was an asset to the commission and a positive representative of the people of this great city.

With a saddened heart, I submit my resignation as commissioner effective end of day on Friday, February 28, 2025, as I will be moving out of state prior to the end of my term.

I am excited for all the legacy projects that were placed in motion during my tenure and for the future of Bunnell.

Thank you for your friendship and guidance.

Sincerely.

Tina-Marie Schultz, Commissioner City of Bunnell